January 26, 2018

Dr. Wei Zhou, President Crafton Hills College 11711 Sand Canyon Road Yucaipa, CA 92399

Dear President Zhou:

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges, at its meeting January 10-12, 2018, reviewed the Midterm Report and related evidentiary materials submitted by Crafton Hills College. The purpose of the review was to determine the degree to which the institution has made progress in implementing its plans and improving outcomes related to student achievement. After consideration of the Report, the Commission has determined that the institution's progress is appropriate and has accepted the report.

On behalf of the Commission, I wish to commend the evident achievements of the College as it continues its efforts in the best interests of its students. Please note that the institution's next comprehensive review will occur in the fall term of 2020.

Sincerely,

Richard Winn, Ed.D.

President

cc: Mr. Bruce Baron, Chancellor, San Bernardino CCD

Dr. Rebeccah Warren-Marlatt, Accreditation Liaison Officer